
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/14/2013 9:06:19 AM
Subject: FW: Enrollment Projections

 
 
From: Holly, Jim 

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 10:45 AM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: FW: Enrollment Projections
 
FYI. 
 
From: Julie Carullo [mailto:jcarullo@che.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 8:58 AM

To: Holly, Jim

Subject: RE: Enrollment Projections
 
Jim,
 
NCES has a national report on projections of education statistics that may be of interest but is not at a state level for 
the higher education data and does not get to the type information you are seeking.  The most recent report is 
available at http://nces.ed.gov/programs/projections/projections2021/index.asp .  As to planning long term 
enrollment planning, the individual colleges would be the best source of information.  Let  me know if we can assist 
further.
 
Thanks,
Julie
 
Julie Carullo

  SC Commission on Higher Education

  803.737.2292 ofc / 803.737.3830 cell

  jcarullo@che.sc.gov

 
From: Holly, Jim [mailto:jholly@cg.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 10:59 AM

To: Julie Carullo

Subject: RE: Enrollment Projections
 
Thanks for the information. If you have any websites that I might visit, that will be helpful. Trying to understand how 
they institutions plan long term.
 
Jim
 
From: Julie Carullo [mailto:jcarullo@che.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 5:01 PM

To: Holly, Jim

Subject: RE: Enrollment Projections
 
Hi Jim,
 
We don’t have any statistics on enrollment projections for the institutions.  There is likely national data on projections 
based on demographic information but any such estimates would be at the state level.  Let me know if you’d like us 
to explore a source. 
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Thanks,
Julie
 
Julie Carullo

  SC Commission on Higher Education

  803.737.2292 ofc / 803.737.3830 cell

  jcarullo@che.sc.gov

 
From: Holly, Jim [mailto:jholly@cg.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 1:54 PM

To: Julie Carullo

Subject: Enrollment Projections
 
Julie,
 
Does CHE have any projections on  future enrollment by institution that it may share with us? Projections based on 
demographic data going out 5 to 20 years would be the best.
 
Thanks, Jim
 
Jim Holly
Chief of Staff
SC Comptroller General’s Office
803-734-2588
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